
NEWS RELEASE 
New Girls Basketball League Begins at OICS 
Timmins, September 27, 2012:   

The new Girls Basketball League, for girls in grade 4 to 6, has started on September 26 at 
O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School. 

 

The Girls Basketball League consists of 33 girls on 4 teams. There is still room for more girls to 
join. The league runs every Wednesday night from 6:00 to 7:00 pm at O'Gorman Intermediate 
Catholic School.   If you are interested in joining the Girls Basketball League please call 705-
264-6555. 

Ted Weltz, OICS Principal stated 
"The GBL is Fantastic!  The energy 
and excitement in the gym last 
night was outstanding, and the 
GBL (Girls Basketball League) is 
off to a great start. The girls had a 
great time learning and playing.  
The league will continue over the 
next 10 weeks and is still accepting 
registrations" 

 

 

 
For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


